
  

 

 

 

Data sharing statement, World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

 

Within this statement, I confirm that no additional data are available within the manuscript “Near-

infrared fluorescence sentinel lymph node detection in gastric cancer: a pilot study” by Tummers and 

Boogerd et al. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alexander L. Vahrmeijer, M.D., Ph.D., (corresponding author),  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


